
WALBERSWICK W I REPORT TO THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING MAY 2022 

Meetings re-commenced in September 2021 following cancellations due to 
Covid. 
 
In November, a new President was elected, Sue Ireland-Cutting, and a new 
Treasurer, Sue Green. The Committee remains the same. 
 
We have had interesting Speakers on The Otter Trust, The Life and Times of 
Nelson, The Two Magpies Bakery and Chelsea Gold Awards. 
 
The Committee are organising Platinum Jubilee celebrations for the June 
Institute Meeting and have obtained Parish Council permission to plant a 
Amelanchier Iamarckii tree alongside the Jubilee Seat outside the Village Hall in 
the Autumn as part of the “Plant a Tree for the Queen’s Jubilee” campaign. 
 
We have a programme of interesting speakers for the rest of 2022 and will 
soon be booking speakers for 2023. 
 
We currently have 27 members. 
 
Muriel Wortley 
Secretary 
Walberswick WI 
 
 


